
August 8, 2022

Press Release

GALENA PARK
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Meet the 2022-2023 Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Officers

Houston, Texas: The Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees focuses their full attention on the success 
of all students in the District. It is this commitment to a common goal that unites each individual 
Trustee and the Superintendent of Schools into a cohesive team, the Team of Eight. 

At the June 13th Board of Trustees meeting, the Board elected new officers for the 2022-2023 school 
year, and recognized them in their new roles at the August Board meeting. Mrs. Adrian Stephens will 
serve as the Board President for the 2022-2023 school year. Mrs. Stephens has been a board member 
since 2018. She was previously the Board’s Vice President. 

Mr. Noe Esparza will serve as the Board Vice President, and Mrs. Norma Hernandez will serve as the 
Board Secretary for the school year. 
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Pictured: Mr. Noe Esparza, Board Vice President; Mrs. Adrian Stephens, Board 
President; Mrs. Norma Hernandez, Board Secretary; and Dr. John Moore, 

Superintendent of Schools
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